
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY AVATAR INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

TOPIC: Updates to Psychosocial Assessment SC  

Avatar Form(s), Process and/or Users Affected 

Date 4/25/18 

Avatar Form(s) Psychosocial Assessment SC 

Changes 1) CRAAFT / CAGE-Aid and Perinatal Sections have been removed. 

2) Link to Drug GRID has been removed and you no longer have to complete this form. 

Users Affected Staff who use the Psychosocial Assessment SC 

Summary/Introduction 

The CRAAFT/CAGE-Aid and Perinatal sections of the Psychosocial have been removed. You no longer have to complete 

these sections. In addition, the link to the Drug GRID has also been removed. You no longer have to complete this form 

when completing a psychosocial assessment. 

Reason/Rationale Detailed Description of Problem or Issue 

The CRAAFT / CAGE-Aid section and Drug GRID are redundant because the psychosocial as well as other forms address 

SUD issues. 

The Perinatal section was added for specialty SUD programs which will no longer be using the Psychosocial Assessment SC. 

For More Information Contact 

The QI help desk at askqi@santacruzcounty.us 
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